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         Dear Parents and Carers 
 

     Imagine my surprise when I arrived at school mid morning on Monday to find a hubbub of 
excitement in the KS1 Playground as a huge group of children were playing in the new LMS   

Beach. Why surprised you may ask? – well, I hadn't expected Mr Bourke to be so efficient and fill 

the pit before we had time to launch it with the children! But the children and staff went with it 

and it was amazing to see. We will continue to launch things on both playgrounds next half term 

and a full launch of OPAL in September. 

      
Thank you to all parents and carers who embraced  WALK TO SCHOOL WEEK this week. 

It’s so great seeing all the active travel (walking, cycling or scooting) which in turn reduces car 

rides which in turn reduces pollution around school . Thank you all once again. 

 
The MK Safety Centre are running some parental workshops! There are two virtual workshops 

on offer - ONLINE SAFETY and KNIFE CRIME AWARENESS. Knife crime sessions are 

free of charge (during the Summer Term) and online safety sessions cost £5 per person. Sessions 

help adults support their young people by starting conversations on how to stay safe as young 

people become more independent The sessions are run via Zoom and last 45 minutes. Resources 

will be shared after the session to the email provided when booking. Please see the full details 

and how to book further on in this newsletter. 

 
I hope you have been able to see our newly planted OUTDOOR REGULATION 

STATIONS. These were kindly provided by PALMS and are intended to support children who 

need to regulate when being outside. There are a range of sensory plants (curry, lemon, lavender 

and mint), as well as some touchable grasses.  

 
MILTON KEYNES CHORALE are putting on an animal-themed family concert (under 12s 

tickets are free, adults just £15. It's in the afternoon of Saturday July 6th at The Venue Theatre, 

Walton High School, MK7, and starts at 1.30pm with an hour of craft activities hosted by MK Play 

Association. The choir will then perform, amongst other poems and songs, 'Captain Noah and 

His Floating Zoo' and 'The Wind in the Willows' (everyone's favourite story about Rat, Mole and 

Toad) with music by John Rutter. Both of these pieces are very entertaining, and will be sung to a 

high standard with professional guest soloists. It's going to be a great concert, suitable for all ages 

with more craft activities in the interval for anyone who wants to participate. Tickets can be 

bought now from The Venue's website (https://www.thevenuemk.com/event/a-musical-

menagerie/) and up to three under 12 tickets are available with each adult booking. 

 
PALMS continue to gear up for our SUMMER FETE and they need your support to make it a 

roaring success! As they prepare for a day of fun and fundraising, they're reaching out to ask for 

volunteers to take a shift at one of their exciting stalls. Your assistance, even for just an hour or 

two, will make a huge difference in ensuring that everything runs smoothly and that all attendees 

have a fantastic time. Whether you can lend a hand with setup, assist with running a game or 

activity, or help with clean-up afterwards, every contribution counts and is greatly appreciated. 

Please consider signing up for a shift and being a part of this wonderful event. Together, we can 

create unforgettable memories and support our school community. If you can help, please 

complete the form which can be found at:  

https://forms.gle/vzbjrFoLpqUzSzaR8  

 
Finally this week, following a sharp increase in coughs and colds, please may I remind parents and 

carers that cough/throat sweets are not permitted in school at any point. This is to ensure they 

are not shared between children which could result in a reaction and they are, of course, also 

medicinal. Thank you in advance for your co-operation with this. 
 

Have a restful week off and I look forward seeing you for the final half term of the year! 

   

     Mr Gray 
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Our Dress 

for Dinner 

event raised 

£179.13p for 

St Mark’s 

Meals. Thank 

you for your 

support 
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LMS Safeguarding 

Cyber Security Resources for Young People - Parent Zone 

The issues around cyber security, have featured heavily in safeguarding 

discourse over the past few years. This is largely in response to the massive 

shift in people's social and familial life from the real world, to the digital space. It 

is vital that we begin teaching children and young people, the do's and don'ts of 

online safety before they have to learn the hard way. Parent Zone, an 

organisation that deals with the digital aspect of young people's lives have 

produced child oriented resources to this end. To find out more about these 

resources, please follow the link below:  

https://parentzone.org.uk/article/cyber-security 

 

LMS Well-being 

How to manage our reactions and emotions effectively. 

Your reaction to problems largely determines their impact on you. For example, 

someone cutting you off in traffic can trigger feelings of anger that can linger for 

hours. Or, worse… someone could trigger an emotional outburst, causing you 

to say something you later regret. 

 

But, by distancing your actions from how you feel, you can dissipate your 

emotions and prevent a minor slight from escalating into a major problem. 

 

A go-to trick is box breathing. Breathe in for a count of four, hold your breath 

and count to four, breathe out for a count of four, then hold your breath and 

count to four again. Repeat this cycle four times. Try it next time you feel your 

emotions might be about to get the better of you. 

 

"Between stimulus and response, there is a space. In that space is our 

power to choose our response. In our response lies our growth and our 

freedom." 

— Viktor E. Frankl 

How good are you at finding the right word(s) to express your feelings? - The 

more accurately we can label our emotions, the greater our chances of 

regulating them properly.  
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